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SUNDAY, JUNE 11, 2017 
THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

 
June 2017 

 

Dear Friends in Christ, 

 For the last several years, I have asked all of the parishes in our Diocese in take up a collection on Father’s Day for 

seminarian education. I hope you will show your support for their vocation and participate this year. 

 Currently, over 50 men are being educated for service in the priesthood for our Diocese. Most parents know the cost of one or 

two college tuitions. It is often a sacrifice, but one that has a benefit for both the student and society. Now imagine adding 50 more 

names to that bill! 

 Our Diocese understands the enormous benefit of priestly formation to the life and future of our Church. We are blessed that 

so many have responded to the call. However, the costs are considerable. Your participation in this Father’s Day collection, along with 

the support of the Bishop’s Annual Appeal in the Fall, help defray the expenses associated with seminarian education. 

 As you celebrate Father’s Day in your home, please celebrate those seminarians who will one day serve your spiritual home 

by giving a gift toward their education. 

 

Faithfully yours in Christ, 

 
                                           Most Reverend Arthur J. Serratelli, S.T.D., S.S.L., D.D. 

                                                                                    Bishop of Paterson 

 

If you can contribute to the Seminarian Education collection, just put your gift in an envelope marked “Seminarian Education” and 

drop it in the collection next Sunday or any Sunday in June. Thank you for helping our future parish priests. 

 

Jumbo Jackpot - Only 9 days away, Tuesday, June 20
th

 – Ticket Application Page in This Bulletin.

WORDS OF TITHING: 
From the Pastor: Gift giving needs to be happy and full 

of love. So too with our tithe – we give a generous, 

sometimes even sacrificial share of our income joyfully to 

God because God is so generous to all of us. “For God 

loves a cheerful giver.” 2 Corinthians 9:7 

 

Words of Tithing from the Pews: Tithing is a real act of 

faith for me! One thing I have learned about myself is that 

I never brought God into my finances. Handling finances 

is a very important part of my life, and I am glad that now 

God has become part of it in my decisions. 

 

Weekend Collections: May 2017 - $84,409 – averaging 

$16,882 each weekend. (5 Weekends) 

Weekend Collection: May 2016 - $75,782 – averaging 

$15,156 each weekend. (5 Weekends) 

Easter Weekend Collection – 2017 - $61,261.50 so far. 

Easter Weekend Collection – 2016 - $63,048 through 

June 30, 2016  

Faith Direct Parishioners:  113 

                Thank you for your generous sacrifices! 
 

MASS ATTENDANCE  

Mass attendance June 3-4: 1620 

 
WELCOME TO SAINT PETER’S 

Help us welcome Mr. & Mrs. Onorio Salazar and family to our 

parish community of Saint Peter the Apostle. 

ELECTRONIC GIVING WITH FAITH DIRECT 

GIVE ENVELOPES A PERMANENT VACATION 

SAVE TREES AND POSTAGE, TOO 

June 21 – the first day of summer – is National 

eGiving Day. Our parish takes particular joy in this 

celebration because the response to eGiving in our parish 

has been very good. 

To build on this success, we offer the National 

eGiving Day Challenge. Our hope and goal is for many 

more of our families to put envelopes on permanent 

summer vacation and make your switch to eGiving. This is 

especially helpful in the summer when many of us are out 

of town some weekends and Saint Peter the Apostle does 

not receive our envelopes. And it’s so easy for us to forget 

to catch up with our weekly offerings once we’re back, and 

so our regular weekend collection can fluctuate too much – 

making it harder to sustain all our year-round parish 

ministries. 

             The more families who welcome the beginning of 

summer by taking up this National eGiving Day 

Challenge, the more consistent our offertory collection will 

be month after month – and this will help us do a better job 

of spreading Christ’s love through our ministries in our 

community. 

              Responding to this challenge is very simple. Visit 

www.faithdirect.net and use our church code: NJ745 to 

sign up – OR - call 866-507-8757. Thank you for your 

continued support of our parish family with your time and 

talents as well as your treasure! 
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SCRIPTURE READINGS JUNE 12-18 

MONDAY  2 Corinthians 1: 1-7 

  Gospel: Matthew 5: 1-12 

TUESDAY       2 Corinthians 1: 18-22 

  Gospel: Matthew 5: 13-16 

WEDNESDAY 2 Corinthians 3: 4-11 

   Gospel: Matthew 5: 17-19 

THURSDAY           2 Corinthians 3: 15; 4: 1, 3-6 

  Gospel: Matthew 5: 20-26 

FRIDAY  2 Corinthians 4: 7-15 

  Gospel: Matthew 5: 27-32 

SATURDAY   2 Corinthians 5: 14-21 

  Gospel: Matthew 5: 33-37 

SUNDAY  Deuteronomy  8:  2-3, 14b-16a 

  1 Corinthians 10: 16-17 

  Gospel: John 6: 51-58 

 

SANCTUARY LAMPS & FLOWERS 

You may have the Sanctuary Candles in the 

Church, Chapel or Adoration Chapel burn in 

memory of a loved one ($10.00 donation), roses at 

the Tabernacle ($10.00 donation), or flowers at the 

altar ($50.00 Donation). Please call or stop into the 

rectory office.  

June 11-17 2017 

Sanctuary Lamp in the Church is for Sam Masone 

Sanctuary Lamp in Mary’s Daily Chapel is in 

Thanksgiving 

Sanctuary Lamps in the Adoration Chapel are for  

Charles Lawrence Dolick 

Tabernacle Roses are for Frank Marino 
 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES ANNAUL CORPUS CHRISTI 

FOOD COLLECTION FOR THE POOR – JUNE 17/18 

Next weekend, the Feast of Corpus Christi, our parish will 

participate in a Diocesan-wide food collection for the poor. This 

collection, sponsored by Catholic Charities and authorized by 

Bishop Serratelli, will help us offer assistance to those most in 

need in our Diocesan communities of Morris, Passaic and Sussex 

Counties. The entire Diocese of Paterson will join together in this 

effort. Our parish has been asked to provide cold cereal and 

liquid dishwashing detergent. Kindly bring your donation to 

Mass next weekend and deposit it in the Narthex. 

 

ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY JUNE SOCIAL 

50’S THEME AND DRESS (OPTIONAL) 

Our parish Rosary Altar Society will hold their June Social on 

June 19th at 6:30 PM in the Church Hall.  All are invited to come 

– men and women.  Great Menu – Great Company. Please sign 

up and join us.  $20 per person – BYOB.  Please make out your 

check to the Rosary Altar Society and drop off at the Rectory or 

put in the collection basket.  We look forward to seeing  you. 
 

 

 

 
Next weekend, June 17/18, our youth will be speaking at all 

the Masses about their trip to West Virginal where they will 

be helping residents repair their homes. They are asking 

for your financial help, Last year’s trip cost $18,000. 

Please visit www.facebook.com/spayouthministry 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR JUNE 12-18 

MONDAY, June 12th   

 6:45AM- Connie & Al Uricoli, Michael A. Franchino & Family, 

Special Intention for Linda Franchino & Warren Leshner 

  8:00AM – Ana Choy, Rocchina Serapione, Christopher Renga 

TUESDAY, June 13th-St. Anthony of Padua, Priest & Doctor 

0f the Church    

6:45AM – Louise & Molly Rena, Consiglia & Michael Renga 

8:00AM – Teresa Moroney, Sr. Mary Lucy & Sr. Winifred 

WEDNESDAY, June 14th  

 6:45AM – Uricoli Family, Renga Family 

 8:00AM – Clem Berzinski, Jr., Alan & Sydelle Leshner 

THURSDAY, June 15th  

  6:45AM – Joseph Quagliano, Special Intention for Barabara 

Leshner 

  8:00AM – Theresa Heeney, Souls in Purgatory 

FRIDAY, June 16th  

 6:45AM – Robert Portada, People of the Parish 

 8:00AM –Rosemary Penn D’Araies (14th Anniv.) 

SATURDAY, June 17th  

  8:00AM – Isabella LaRocco, Special Intention for  Jean 

Mendoza and the Parsippany Troy Hill Board of Education 

Transportation Personnel 

  5:30PM –For All Fathers Living and Deceased 

  7:00PM –For All Fathers Living and Deceased 

SUNDAY, June 18th-The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ 

  7:30AM –For All Fathers Living and Deceased 

  9:00AM –For All Fathers Living and Deceased 

10:30AM –For All Fathers Living and Deceased 

12:00PM – For All Fathers Living and Deceased 

 7:00PM –  For All Fathers Living and Deceased 

 
NOON MASS NEXT SUNDAY 

We will have a procession with the Blessed Sacrament to Our 

Lourdes Shrine and the Adoration Chapel at the end of the 12 

Noon Mass on the great feast day of the Holy Eucharist. 

 
SAVE THE DATE – JUNE 17TH 

PADRE PIO PILGRIMAGE TO BARTO, PA  

There will be Padre Pio Pilgrimage to Barto, PA on June 17th. 

The bus will leave Saint Peter’s at 8:30 AM and Saint Rose of 

Lima in East Hanover at 9:30 AM. $25/per person. The day will 

include a Talk on Padre Pio, Tour of the Museum, Video on 

Padre Pio, Gift Shop Time and Caplet of Divine Mercy.  Call the 

Rectory for a reservation form. 

 

FOOD PANTRY COLLECTION – JUNE 24/25 

For this month only, we will be collecting Food Pantry Donations 

the weekend of June 24/25. We need juice, condiments, coffee, 

cookies, cold cereal, prepared spaghetti sauce, canned carrots, 

jelly, shampoo and conditioner, toothpaste and toothbrushes, 

cleaning products, laundry detergent, and paper products. 

Monetary donations are always welcome; please place your 

donation in an envelope marked “Food Pantry” and place it in the 

collection basket. 

 

PARSIPPANY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

RAPID HIV TESTING – JUNE 21 

The Parsippany Health Department, in conjunction with 

Morristown Memorial Hospital, is offering a free Rapid HIV 

Testing for Parsippany Residents on June 21 from 5-8 PM at the 

Parsippany Community Center. Obtain free, confidential results 

in 20 minutes and receive a gift card. For more information, 

please call 973-889-6810. Appointments and walk-ins will be 

accepted. 

 

http://www.facebook.com/spayouthministry
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THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH JUNE 11-17 

SUNDAY, JUNE 11TH 

  8:00AM – Men’s Basketball – Parish Center 

10:30AM – Food Pantry Client Shopping - School 

12:00PM – Straight & Narrow at Mass – Church/Church Hall 

  1:00PM – High School Basketball – Parish Center 

  2:30PM – Padre Pio Prayer Group – Daily Chapel 

  4:00PM – Indian Mass/Fellowship - Church and Church Hall 

  5:30PM – Bingo – Parish Center 

MONDAY, JUNE 12TH 

10:30AM – Troy Hills Nursing Home Mass – Fr. Yojan 

  7:30PM – S.I.N.E. – Spanish Room 

  8:00PM – Baptism Preparation Class – Deacon Peter 

 TUESDAY, JUNE 13TH    

11:30AM – Bingo Volunteer Dinner Set Up – Church Hall 

  6:30PM – Bingo Volunteer Dinner – Church Hall 

  8:00PM – CYO Coach’s Basketball – Parish Center 

 WEDNESDAY, JUNE 14TH     

  7:00PM – Boy Scout Troop 72 – Cafeteria  

  7:00PM – High School Basketball – Parish Center 

  7:30PM – Spanish Bible Study – School 

  7:30PM – Spanish Pre-Cana - Chapel 

THURSDAY, JUNE 15TH  

  7:30PM – Spanish Choir – Chapel 

  8:30PM – Men’s Basketball – Parish Center 

FRIDAY, JUNE 16TH   

 10:00AM – ASA Year End Liturgy - Church 

 11:00AM – Care One Mass  

  7:30PM – Spanish Prayer Group – Chapel 

  7:30PM – Begin Again - Convent 

  8:00PM – CYO Coach’s Basketball – Parish Center 

SATURDAY, JUNE 17TH  

  10:00AM – Associates of  SSC - Church Hall  

   2:00PM – Boy Scouts – School Kitchen/Cafeteria  

  4:00PM – Penance – Church 

  5:30PM – Catholic Charities Food Collection – Narthex 

  5:30PM – Youth to Speak at All Masses - Church 

  7:30PM – AA – Church Hall   

  8:00PM – Indian Community Sports – Parish Center 

      

QUO VADIS – WHERE ARE YOUR GOING? 

  Vocation Discernment for young men 15-25. Where is the 

Spirit acting in your life? Where is the Lord encouraging 

you to go? Quo Vadis Days is a time of recreation, 

fellowship and prayer to help you explore the Lord’s call 

in your life. Activities will include prayer, Mass, 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, Liturgy of the Hours, 

Rosary, games, sports, talks, great food and discussions. It 

is a time to share our faith and meet other young men 

seeking God’s will.  It will be held June 27-29 at the 

Sacred Heart Retreat Center in Newtown, NJ. There is no 

cost. For more information and/or registration, contact the 

coordinators, Fr. Edgar Rivera and Fr. Luis Hernandez in 

the Vocations Office at 973-777-8818, ext. #711, by email: 

fredgar@patersondiocese.org.  

 
CATHOLIC EXTENSION MAGAZINE 

   Please pick up a free copy of Extension Magazine on the table in 

the Narthex. Its compelling stories will help you learn more about 

the important efforts underway to build churches and the Church 

in America’s poorest places, where faith is strong but resources 

are limited. A digital version of the magazine can be found at 
www.catholicextension.org/extension-magazine-newest. 
 

For everything there is a season and a time for every purpose 

under heaven… 

…a time to born 

Valentina Mara Rodriguez 

…a time to die 

Sam Masone, Charles Lawrence Dolick,  

Angeline Angela Y. Haviland 

…a time to heal 

Fr. Leo Carey, Fr. Ron Sordillo, Noah Lorencovitz, 

Dorothy Wiedner 

…a time to love 

 “…and a time of peace.”  Ecclesiastes 3:11 

       
MOVING FORWARD 

GROWING STRONGER TOGETHER  

Our “Moving Forward-Growing Stronger Together” 

program is complete! We have enjoyed a very good program 

because so many of you have supported it. Thank you very much! 

270 parishioners responded to the campaign and 

committed to increase your Offertory Collection contributions. 

This is 37% of our regular donors. Thank you. 

We are seeing an increase in our weekly Offertory 

Collection. We are now reporting the total and the average 

weekly collection amounts for each month. We made this change 

in order to make a better comparison with the previous year and 

to include our electronic giving offerings. Please maintain your 

new level of contribution so that we can continue doing God’s 

work, carrying out our parish’s mission of evangelization, 

worship and service 

If you participate in our Faith Direct electronic giving 

program and you are increasing your collection offering, please 

call 1-866-507-8757 –OR- email  Faith Direct at 

info@faithdirect.net using our parish code NJ745 to notify 

them of your increased collection offering so that they will make 

the correct change. Thank you. 

Thank you for all your generosity to our parish, for 

your participation in all our parish ministries and for every 

parishioner’s constant prayers. We ask Our Risen Lord to keep 

our parish “Moving Forward and Growing Stronger Together”. 

 

BINGO SUNDAY, JUNE 11TH, 2017 

TEAM D– PAT BARTLE 

Powerball #1 - $500.00 – Powerball #2 - $297.00 

 
MEMORY CARE SUPPORT GROUP 

Arden Courts Memory Care Assisted Living Community in 

Whippany invites you to their monthly Memory Care Support 

Group. They meet the 2nd Wednesday of every month at 1:00 

PM. There is no cost for this support group. The group is led by 

Vivian Green Korner, MA.C.D.P. Arden Courts is located at 18 

Eden Lane, Whippany, NJ 07981 – 973-581-1800 

 

BIBLE SHARING WEDNESDAY – JUNE 21ST-7:30PM 

Our next Bible Sharing will take place on Wednesday, June 21st 

at 7:30 PM in the Church Hall. All are invited to attend. 

           

PAPER SHREDDING – SATURDAY, JUNE 24 

 
We will have a paper shredding event on Saturday June 24 
from 10:00 AM – 1:00 PM in the church parking lot.  Cost is 
$10/standard box.  All shredding will be done on premises. 

               

mailto:fredgar@patersondiocese.org
mailto:info@faithdirect.net
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       ALL SAINTS ACADEMY CORNER    

        TIME TO REGISTER 

All Saints Academy registration for the 2017-18 

school year is now “open.” Enrollment paperwork for 

new students may be found on our website, 

www.allsaintspar.org. All Saints Academy is a 

nationally recognized STEM school of the Diocese of 

Paterson. Our school offers a comprehensive, multi-curricular, 

rigorous academic program, centered on values-based education. 

A strong and loving Catholic identity permeates the environment. 

In addition to religious instruction, students model Christian 

ideals through cooperative activities, spiritual and liturgical 

celebrations, participation in Sacraments, and service outreach. 

An active parent organization lends partnership and support to 

the school community. The Early Childhood Center offers classes 

for three and four year old children. The elementary and middle 

school classes include kindergarten through grade eight. Contact 

our school principal, Mrs. Judy Berg.  Visit our website at 

www.allsaintspar.org 

 
COME TO CELEBRATE THE 100TH ANNIVERSARY OF 

OUR LADY OF FATIMA – OCTOBER 6-17TH  

 WITH FR. HERB 

Join Msgr. Herb for a pilgrimage to the Great 

Shrine of Our Lady of Fatima in Portugal in Mary’s month 

of October. Our journey will be from Friday, October 6 

through Tuesday, October 17 - in the beautiful fall season. 

We will spend Sunday, October 8 in Fatima itself. We will 

celebrate Sunday Mass, and participate in the evening 

Rosary and candle light procession.  

 

Leaving Portugal, we travel to Southern Spain 

visiting Seville, the Costa Del Sol Spanish Rivera, 

(optional day trip to the Rock of Gibraltar) and then we go 

to Granada and complete our journey with days in the 

capital city of Madrid.  

 

On this pilgrimage, we visit with Our Lady of 

Fatima in the 100
th

 Anniversary Centennial year of her 

apparitions to the Fatima children. This is a wonderful 

opportunity for prayer and spiritual renewal. We will pray 

and celebrate Mass often and we will enjoy each other’s 

good company as well. 

 

Call, or come to the Rectory for a colorful trip 

brochure at 973-334-2090. Contact our travel agent, 

Nuovo Tours, toll free at 1-844-686-8688 at your 

convenience. We pray for spiritually enriching pilgrimage 

together. 
 

MARTHA MINISTRY- FRIDAY, JUNE 16 – TEAM 2 

Mary Ellen Dinsmore, Pat Sherlock, Lucille Sherwood, 

Marge O’Hara, Jeanette Coyle 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MARIAN PILGRIMAGE – OCTOBER 21, 2017 

   Looking to ignite your spiritual life, or desire a closer 

relationship with God? We urge you to consider to participate 

in this year’s Diocesan Pilgrimage to the National Shrine of the 

Immaculate Conception in Washington, D.C. 

   There are two options to participate, a two-day trip which 

includes visits to the St. Jude shrine, the Baltimore Basilica and 

the National Shrine in Washington, or the one full day trip.  

 

CHRISTOPHER R. ARAYATA FOUNDATION 

FOUNDATION LAUNCH BRUNCH-SUNDAY, JUNE 25 

The CRA Foundation First Annual Fundraiser, A Foundation 

Launch Brunch, will be on Sunday June 25 from 11:00 AM – 

3:00 PM at the Hanover Manor, 16 Eagle Rock Avenue, East 

Hanover, NJ 07936. $50/person (tax deductible). Please R.S.V.P. 

by June 12th to info@cra.foundation. You may send all checks 

and donations to P. O. Box 214, 3299 U. S. Highway 46, 

Parsippany, NJ 07054.   

The vision of this foundation is to ensure that proper awareness is 

made to teenagers and young adults, along with their families, 

that mental health issues are real issues, and they live among 

many people. We will educate, we will be a support system, and 

we will work to eradicate the stigma that comes with depression 

and other mental health issues. 

 

SAINT PETER’S BOOK CLUB-JUNE 27 

Our Book Club will meet on June 27
th

 at 7:30 PM in the 

Church Hall. We will discuss the book The Waiting by 

Cathy LaGrow. Coffee, tea and dessert will be served. 

 

SAINT PETER’S GOLDEN AGE-JUNE 19-AT 11AM 

Saint Peter’s Golden Age will meet at the Community 

Center on Monday, June 19, 2017 at 11:00 AM – All are 

welcome!  
 

   

ALTAR SERVERS JUNE 24/25, 2017 
  5:30PM – Vico, Dugan Fernandez 
  7:30AM – Torres 
  9:00AM – Bondarowicz, Bondarowicz, Arnold  
10:30AM – Slevin Komareddy 
12:00PM – Sanchez Sanchez, Marshall 
  7:00PM – Wilson, Wilson, Lim 

 
OUTREACH CORNER – CAN YOU HELP? 

A woman on Vail Road needs a ride the 12 Noon Mass 

once a month. A woman needs a ride to any Mass once a 

month. A used Verizon phone. A gentleman needs a ride 

to the doctor. A parishioner wants to donate a hospital 

bed to anyone who needs one. A family needs summer 

clothes – girl – woman’s large, twin boys – pants men’s 

small. 

Please call the Rectory at 973-334-2090 

 
 

 

 

mailto:info@cra.foundation


 

 

Hablando español en San Pedro Apóstol 

– 11 de junio de 2017 –  

Solemnidad de la Santísima Trinidad 

***** 

  

HORARIO DE LAS MISAS:                               CONFESIONES:   sábado:  4:00 a 5:00 p.m.  
lunes a viernes:  6:45 y 8:00 a.m.         

sábado:  5:30 y 7:00 p.m. en español  

domingo:  7:30, 9:00, 10:30 a.m., 12m. y 7:00 p.m. 

  

INTENCIONES DE LAS MISAS:  Por favor, notificar a la oficina parroquial (973-334-2090) con una semana de 

anticipación.  El donativo para las intenciones es de $10.00.      

  

MENSAJE DEL PÁRROCO: 

 
            junio de 2017 

Queridos amigos en Cristo, 

  

Durante los últimos años, le he pedido a todas las parroquias de nuestra diócesis hacer una colecta el fin de 

semana del Día del padre para apoyar la educación de seminaristas.  Espero que nuevamente este año demuestren su 

apoyo por la vocación de estos jóvenes y participen en esta colecta. 

Actualmente, tenemos a más de cincuenta (50) hombres que se están educando para el sacerdocio al servicio de 

nuestra diócesis. La mayoría de los padres de familia saben del costo de 1 ó 2 matrículas universitarias.  A menudo es un 

sacrificio, pero uno que será de beneficio para el estudiante y la sociedad. ¡Ahora imagínense agregar cincuenta (50) 

nombres más a esa cuenta universitaria! 

Nuestra diócesis comprende el enorme beneficio de la formación sacerdotal para la vida y el futuro de nuestra 

Iglesia.  Somos bendecidos de que muchos hayan respondido a este llamado.  Sin embargo, los costos son cuantiosos.  Su 

participación en esta Colecta del Día del padre, al igual que el apoyo que ustedes dan a la Campaña anual del Obispo en el 

otoño, ayuda a costear los fondos asociados con la educación de seminaristas. 

Al celebrar ustedes el Día del padre en sus hogares, por favor celebren también el regalo de aquellos seminaristas 

quienes un día servirán en su hogar espiritual, dando un buen regalo para la educación de estos jóvenes. 

 

Cordialmente en Cristo, 

 

Reverendísimo Athur J. Serratelli, S.T.D., S.S.L., D.D.  

Obispo de Paterson 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
  
   

Saint Peter’s Youth Group invites you to join the 

“100 Club”. With your donation , you will help us 

reconstruct and build homes this summer for the 

poor of Preston County, West Virginia. This will 

be our 14th  year going!  

 

Last year’s trip cost over $18,000 

There are four levels to this giving opportunity 

and we appreciate any support you can give. 

Our young people each pay $275 to attend this 

trip. 

 

$100 or more donation— You and a guest will be 

invited to a pasta dinner served by the youth who 

attended the trip. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 

Name_______________________________________________________________   

Address_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________     

Telephone#_____________________ 

Amount: $100___  $75___  $50___  $25___  Other___ 

 

Make checks payable to: Saint Peter the Apostle Church 

Attn: John Cammarata, 179 Baldwin Rd, Parsippany, NJ 07054 



 

 

 

10 SIGNS OF A 

SAFE PROGRAM 
FOR CHILDREN & YOUTH 

1.  Screening of staff / volunteers. 

 

2.  Adults trained in safe environment stratagies and signs of abuse. 

 

3.  Code of conduct enforced. 
 

4.  Open Communication between parents and staff / staff and children / 
children and parents. 

 

5.  Parents always Welcome. 
 

6.  Children educated in right relationships & w hat to do if a 

relationship is not  right.  

 

7.  All children treated with Dignity and Respect. 
 

8.  Clear Rules and Expectations, consistent reinforcement / consequences. 

 
9. Adequate supervision of youth. Team approach – accountability – no 1:1 

isolation. 
 

10.  All abuse is reported.  
Diocese of Paterson 

 

“If any person may have been abused by any priest, they should immediately contact their local County 

Prosecutor’s Office and the Diocese’s Victims Assistance Coordinator: Peggy Zanello at 973-879-1489. You may 

also be in touch with either of the Diocesan Response Officers: Rev. Msgr. James T. Mahoney, Vicar General and 

Moderator of the Curia, 973-777-8818 Ext. 205 or Sister Joan Daniel Healy, S.C.C., Chancellor/Delegate for 

Religious, 973-777-8818 Ext. 248. 

The entire text of the Policy of the Diocese of Paterson in Response to Complaints of Sexual Abuse is available on 

the Diocesan Web site: www.patersondiocese.org.”  

“Si usted o algiuen que usted conozca ha sido abusado por un sacerdote deben de llamar de inmediato a la oficina 

del Procurador General de su comunidad y a la Coordinadora para Asistencia de Victimas de la Diócesis: Peggy 

Zanello al 973-879-1489. También deben de llamar a la Diócesis y hablar con el Rev. Monseñor James T. Mahoney, 

Vicario General y Moderador de la Curia al número 973-777-8818 Ext. 205 o a la Hermana Joan Daniel Healy, 

S.C.C., Canciller/Delegada Religiosa al número 973-777-8818 Ext. 248. 

El texto completo de la poliza de la Diócesis de Paterson referiendo a Reclamos de Abuso Sexual esta disponible en 

la página web: www.patersondiocese.org.” 

       .. 

 

 

Confessions in C 
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http://www.patersondiocese.org/
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